: ) 3 JNITED STATES
5 o @ NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
S =y } WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
e A e
"r‘b * N’ ‘d’ J_UL 03 ‘980
..' "
FCTC:RHO
71-0179

Nuclear Containers, Inc.
P.0. Box 1080

Watauga R. Industrial Pk.
Elizabethton, TN 37643

Gentlemen:

On October 09, 1979, we requested additional information regarding your
Quality Assurance (QA) program. As yet, we have not received a response.

Please provide the requested information within thirty (30) days from the
date of this letter or indicate below your desires on this matter. If
you have any questions, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

bk (le R L/

Charles £. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certification Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety

Please withdraw our QA program ]

We will submit our revised QA program by

Other
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